

Heritage High School Social Media Presentation/ELAC Meeting MINUTES

February 9, 2016 7:00pm – 8:30pm in the Theater

ELAC parents attended a presentation by HHS SRO Mitch Brouillette and Leadership teacher Jessica Banchieri. The topic was social media, how or why students use it, and the different types of social media teenagers are using.

Parents were made aware of different online programs and apps to be aware of along with helping parents be knowledgeable of what their child is posting or responding to online. Parents were able to ask questions of the presenters.

IMPORTANT DATES: Please mark your calendar and come join us!

April 6th, Wednesday at 6:00pm – Open House

<u>April 12th at 6:30pm</u>, Tuesday – ELAC meeting at Heritage High School in the Career Center (this is our last ELAC meeting of the school year)

June 2nd – LAST DAY of SCHOOL!!!